On Sunday 9/22/2019 at about 12:13 am, a

WWD was reported traveling EB in the WB
lanes of US-30 near [-380. All working cameras

showed two police cars with their lights on
traveling EB from MM 250-257 at about 12:00
am. ISP could not locate a WWD and one is
never seen on the cameras. The most likely
situation is that the WWD turned short from
Dogwood Ln or County Rd and self-corrected
before ISP arrived.




